
 

 

 

 

Via: email attachment  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Residences in the Majestic Lakes subdivision that are connected to the central wastewater 

collection system are having the wastewater treated at a wastewater treatment facility approved 

and permitted by the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.  The facility has a State 

Operating Permit, Permit Number MO0130125 with an expiration date of December 1, 2013 and 

expires on November 30, 2018.  A copy of the permit can be obtained from the MDNR website 

at http://www.dnr.mo.gov/env/wpp/permits/wpcpermits-issued.htm. 

 

Inspections of the facilities by Department personnel have found several structural and 

mechanical deficiencies.  The Department has referred the original developer of the facility to 

the Missouri Attorney Generals Office (AGO) for enforcement actions.  The case is still pending 

at the AGO.   

 

The wastewater treatment facility is permitted to the Majestic Lakes Homeowners Association.  

The facility is being operated by the Environmental Management Corporation.  The facility is 

currently meeting permit water quality limits. 

 

Should you have any farther questions or comments, please contact me at the Lincoln County 

Satellite Office at (636) 528-4779 or email paul.mueller@dnr.mo.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ST. LOUIS REGIONAL OFFICE 

Lincoln County Satellite Office 

 
Paul Mueller 

Environmental Specialist 

 
 




	Exhibit C-Majestic Lakes MDNR Realty Letter
	2008 MDNR Majestic Lakes Moratorium on Building

